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Monday 17th July – Year 10 Work Experience Begins
Wednesday 19th July – Sports Day
Thursday 20th July – Futures Day
Friday 21st July – World Culture Day
Friday 21st July – Term Ends for Students

Dates for Your Diary

Dream Team

The following students are in the Top 11 ‘The Dream Team’ in
their Year group for their P.R.I.D.E. Points. For this, they are
being rewarded for their hard work, and are invited to go to
Drayton Manor on Thursday 13th July.

Year 7:
1. Harry Watson
2. Ceejay Bridges
3. Humza Shahbaz
4. Harrison Brown
5. Tommy Wellings
6. Megan Dalton
7. Kian Partlett
8. Ava Butler
9. Riley Clark
10. Joshua Mowatt
11. Lux Vanes

Year 8:
1. Teagan Reeves
2. Sara Khalfi
3. Shayleigh Degville
4. Leah Williamson
5. Shekinah Harris
6. Mason Weaver
7. Roozy Hasanzada
8. Lewis Carpenter
9. Bethany Harper Peachey
10. Sophie Stoner
11. Lily Neish

Year 9: 
1. Holly Taylor
2. Ruby Spink
3. Jack Hyland
4. Cerys Davies
5. Grace Spink
6. Eva Partlett
7. Tarra Matthews
8. Lexi Neish
9. Dylan Dalton
10. Tay Edwards-Jackson
11. Jaye Osborne

Year 10: 
1. Michael Stoner
2. Ellis Britton
3. Carris Brooke
4. James Woolley
5. Macie Lea
6. Amelie Johnson
7. Archie Tunstall
8. Harry Ward
9. Ellie Moran
10. Maimoonah Sadiq
11. Joshua Quaife



GCSE and A-LEVEL
Art and Photography Exhibition

On Thursday 6th July, we had our
annual GCSE and A-LEVEL Art and
Photography exhibition.
The corridor was lined with the
fabulous work of our Y11 and 13 Art
and Photography students.
Photographs, sculptures, drawings and
painting to name a few!
It was a wonderful evening, where
students could talk through their work,
their inspirations and their themes of
their pieces, which included their initial
ideas, right up to their final pieces.
It was a fabulous evening. We are so
proud of the journey our students have
been on.



What are we studying in SE this week?

STEM in ACTION!
This term in Technology, Y9 students have been busy designing, 
planning and making windmills as part of their STEM work. 
Here are some of the windmills from 9B STEM lessons. The students 
have worked really hard and did their best in a very short make time. 
Ms Scott is really proud of their work – it will be great to see them 
working during the testing in 2 weeks. 

Thank you to A Level 
Psychologists, Olivia 
Wallbank and Tamzin 
Clarke who worked 
hard creating a 
classroom display 
about the brain and its 
functions. The display 
is informative and 
engaging. It will help 
many students learn 
more about the brain. 


